
  

 
 

 
Dear Committee members
I hereby make this brief submission in favour of the Vaccine Indemnity Bill as raised by
Senator Babet of the United Australia Party.
 
It is highly unreasonable for the government to expect tax payers to fund compensation
for people injured by a vaccine.
The onus of responsibility should lie solely with the vaccine manufacturer.
 
We have seen too many people injured by vaccines (particularly the Covid vaccine) and
these people have no recourse via the government as the compensation scheme they
established has such narrow parameters.
 
Injured vaccine recipients should be able to take direct action against vaccine
manufacturers as should governments who promoted the vaccine based upon
manufacturer assurances of safety.
 
I ask that you please uphold this bill.
 
Regards
 
Karen Quinn
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